
From:   Martin Harms   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   November 11, 2020

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We have received the frequency coordination from the AFTRCC and have uploaded the documentation
to support the application.

Respectfully,

M. Harms
Raven ATS


